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Wendy Thompson [via email] 

Planning Team 

Yorkshire Dales National Park Authority      17 May 2022 

 
Objection to Planning Application C/46/140F 

Wharfedale House, Westgate, Kettlewell 
 

Householder planning permission for addition of glass room entrance to rear elevation 
 
 

Dear Ms Thompson 

 

Friends of the Dales objects to this application for the following reason: 

Although Friends of the Dales is not necessarily opposed to extensions in a modern idiom, this 

particular glass box is out of character and out of place with the building itself and also with the 

character of the surrounding buildings.  

Whilst it is reasonably tucked away within the built form we should expect a much more respectful 

addition within a Conservation Area. The current application should be refused. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Signed by Wilf Fenten, Chair, Policy and Planning Committee 

Friends of the Dales is a working name of the Yorkshire Dales Society which was founded in 1981 and is a registered charity 

and company limited by guarantee. Friends of the Dales is free of political and financial affiliations. We work to ensure that 

the Government, the Yorkshire Dales National Park Authority, and other relevant agencies deliver their obligations to care 

for the special qualities of the Yorkshire Dales, an internationally important area. We do this by considering major planning 

applications and policy development affecting the Yorkshire Dales and adjacent areas. We offer a year round programme of 

walks and talks so that everyone can enjoy and learn more about this beautiful area and why it needs protection. We have 

a membership of around 1,300 individuals, families, businesses and organisations. 


